The ROLSTON Family Missionaries to HONDURAS



Field Information

E-mail: la_rolston@yahoo.com Facebook: Rolstons in Honduras Phone: 011-504-3147-0778

Dear Pastor and Co-laborer.

June - August 2022

We are equipping...

churches to evangelize Central America:

One of the ministries God has allowed us to take part in is the distribution of Bibles, New Testaments, Romans, and full color tracts. These materials are distributed across Central America helping churches pastored by both national and missionary pastors. God has provided the finances thus far for us to be able to offer these materials free of charge. What a blessing knowing we have a part in the evangelism of C. A. through the distribution of these materials! The Lord recently allowed us to receive 1.1 million full-



color tracts donated and shipped by Macedonia World Baptist Missions Inc. Would you help us pray that the Lord continues to provide and give wisdom for the continued efforts of this ministry? Millions need to hear and churches need to be equipped to evangelize all of Central America.

our church to be multigenerational:

Our efforts are focused on the future. We desire to leave a church not only functioning as a New Testament church should, but also a multiplying church

for generations to come. Obviously, our weekly soul-

winning program has helped equip our church to know how to multiply, but we also have other very specific targets. We target first the new believers and equip them through our 13 week discipleship class. Currently, I have 21 students taking the



course. Secondly, we purpose to equip the youth of our church because they will steer the direction of the church tomorrow. Lastly, we have heavily focused on the men. We strongly believe that if the men will choose to fear the Lord and serve Him, then their families will as well.

Children of Honduras with a quality bilingual education:

What we thought to be insurmountable has recently become a reality. Our prayer for a couple of years has been that the Lord would allow us to open the doors of Hope Christian Academy. Just this August, we held our first "Open House" and classes began on the 22nd of August. What an awesome responsibility and honor to influence our



community through a Christ-centered education! We are extremely grateful for Bro. Mike Gellos who donated small tables and chairs for our K4-2nd grade classrooms. They were previously used at Pensacola Christian Academy. What a legacy and example for us to follow! Please pray with us for additional teachers and for enrollment to increase.

Because He Lives, Le Roy Roleton & Family